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BOOK UPDATE 

I just completed edit number two. After 

ensuring all corrections are complete from this 

edit, we will start with page design, which will 

include font decisions and formatting of my 

book. We are getting closer! I posted it on social 

media and my website but here is my front 

cover design. I am very happy!     

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

SPEAKING OPPORTUNITY 

My heart’s desire is to share my story of 

perseverance and faith through the written 

words of my book and through speaking 

opportunities. If my experiences could 

encourage and equip others, then that is my 

goal in sharing. On my website, under speaking, 

you will find my one sheet and speaking topics. 

If you have a group, large or small, that I could 

speak to in person or virtually, please reach out 

to me. I would love to share! 

FIRST INTERVIEW with PJNET.tv 

I had my first interview to tell my story and 

share my new book on Wednesday, October 

20th, on PJNET.tv. I was so excited and thankful 

for this first opportunity to share my story! 

Here is the link. I am currently researching 

book signing events, podcast interviews, or 

any other marketing opportunities to go along 

with the publication of my book in February or 

March. The link is:  

https://youtu.be/6950UA_cbPM 

 

WRITER’S BOOTCAMP 

 

This boot camp is through Redemption 

Press Publishing and was originally 

scheduled for July. I saw it advertised on 

an author’s Facebook page and thought it 

would be a good connection opportunity. 

The boot camp was then postponed until 

October, but I was given access to the 

“She Writes for Him” writers tribe that 

meets every Tuesday night virtual. This 

group has been a great blessing and I 

have made a lot of new writer friends! I 

just finished this 21-day boot camp, 

learned a lot, and am walking away with 

even more wonderful connections and 

friends! I am well on my way now to 

finishing the first draft of my 31-day 

devotional and so excited about all I 

learned. I highly recommend this 

opportunity to new writers. Check out 

www.shewritesforhim.com for more info. 

NEW ADVENT DEVOTIONAL 

One of my new author friends, Christine Trimpe, has a 

new devotional coming out on Luke. It will start on 

December 1st. I decided to use her book as a study and 

connection opportunity among my Bible study ladies. I 

currently have the opportunity to lead two different 

groups during the week. I will be leading a Zoom 

discussion on Christine’s devotional on Tuesday morning 

and Wednesday evening starting December 7th. Please 

reach out to me if you would like to join in!       

https://youtu.be/6950UA_cbPM

